
Jeff Darrah has spent his career of wildlife enforcement in Montana. Starting with his hire in 1986 as a 
Warden in Missoula, he has served in Glasgow, Chinook, Philipsburg (where he was awarded “Law 
Enforcement Officer of the Year”), Butte as Sergeant, and promoted to Capitan in Missoula in 1998 
where he finished his tour.  He has received the Director’s Award thrice, a Governor’s Citation for 
Bravery, the “Chief’s Award for Excellence”, and “Wildlife Officer of the Year SCI”.  He supervised three 
of the largest poaching cases in Montana: Ruth Case, Payton Case, and Mockerman Case.  He also 
developed and managed the Outdoor Channel TV Show “Wardens”.  After 26 years, Jeff retired in 
2012.  He remains active in wildlife law and hunter education classes.  

 


